
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SMAil 

Music Mark  

We are delighted that we have been awarded 

the Music Mark for 2023-2024, for the value 

that we place on music, and for delivering a 

broad and balanced curriculum to our children.   

 

Visitor  

Today we were visited by Felicity Buchan, our local Member of 

Parliament and Minister in the Department of Levelling Up. She really 

enjoyed her tour of our school and meeting some of our School 

Councillors. We hope to see her again during our Democracy Week 

later this year.  

 

 

Welcome Reception class!  

This week we welcomed our 

new Reception Class for their 

first week of school. They have 

had a lovely time with Miss 

James, doing lots of exciting 

learning. We look forward to 

welcoming them back on 

Monday as a full class. 

 

Friday 15th September - Issue 1 

 

Facelift 

The builders have been busy over the summer 

holidays restoring the external walls and 

painting the equipment in the Infant 

Playground. It’s been lovely to see the 

playground filled with children again.    

Sports Day 

Last week we kicked off the new academic year with our postponed Sports Day. With no drop of rain 

in sight, Mr Russell organised a brilliant day full of fun activities and races. Congratulations to Blue 

House for winning the trophy!   


